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 We are pleased to offer our families a safe and secure environment for early morning 
drop-off and late-afternoon pickup. 
 
 Students can be dropped off as early as 7:30 am at both the Intermediate and Primary 
Buildings.  Students must go to the cafeteria where they will be supervised until the first bell 
rings and they proceed to their classrooms. 
 
 NEW THIS YEAR:  We will offer After-Care for students in full day prekindergarten 
through 6th grade at BOTH the Primary and Intermediate Building until 6 pm.  Students 
will not be transported, and will be cared for only in the building in which they attend school. 
 
 Intermediate After-Care will focus on homework and tutoring assistance; Primary After-
Care will offer a homework time as well, with more playtime.  Snack will be provided at both 
sites. 
  
 To sign up, teachers need to be provided a written or emailed note indicating if a student 
is to attend After-Care.  Payment is required in advance for use of the after school care 
program if you know ahead of time that you will be using it.  Last minute situations do arise, 
and we understand that.  Payment for those types of unexpected situations should be submitted the 

following day.   ASC payments must come to school in an envelope clearly marked for after 
school care. 
 
 The fees for the 2015 -2016 school year are as follows: 
 

• Daily cost is $10 for one child ($8 each for two or more children) 

• Weekly cost is $45 for one child ($35 each for two or more children) 

• Intermediate students picked up between 3:00 and 3:20 pm will receive an early pickup 
rate of just $2 per student. 

• Primary students picked up between 3:10 and 3:30 pm will receive an early pickup rate 
of just $2 per student. 

• Any student not picked up within 10 minutes of the school bell will be sent to ASC and 
appropriate charges will apply.   

• A $5 charge will be applied for every 5 minutes that a student is not picked up by 6 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


